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MEMORANDUM ATTACHMENT 4

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Greenways Commission 0‘/ /,, Zﬁ .
Peter Calingaert, Chair

SUBJECT: 2003 Mobility Report
DATE: October 27, 2004
The Commission voted unanimously (6-0) to thank the Council for forwarding; the 2003 Mobility

Report. The Commission noted that the document is very useful for both project and long-range,
system-wide planning '

Voting yes were: Peter Calingaert (Chair), Bill Bracey (Vice Chair), Sarah Bergmann, Mary Ann
Freedman, Glenn Parks, and Robert Verboon



